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An Announcement From Network 10. 
 
Network 10 today announced that Matt Preston, Gary Mehigan and George Calombaris 
will not return as judges in the next season of MasterChef Australia.  
 
Network 10 chief executive officer Paul Anderson said: “Despite months of negotiation, 
10 has not been able to reach a commercial agreement that was satisfactory to Matt, 
Gary and George. 
  
“Across 11 sensational seasons, MasterChef Australia has established itself as one of the 
most popular and respected cooking television series around the world. For more than a 
decade, the iconic series has shaped and driven the Australian public’s passion for food 
and cooking, delivered iconic television moments, and made the culinary dreams of 
everyday home cooks come true.   
  
“We would like to thank Gary, George and Matt for their contribution over the past 11 
years,” he said. 
  
“MasterChef Australia has always been about ordinary Australians doing extraordinary 
things for the love of food and we believe it is very important to continue that ethos. 
  
“Australia is full of remarkable cooking talent and we can’t wait to introduce another 
group – and the next generation of exceptional judges – in season 12 of MasterChef 
Australia next year.” 
 
Want to know more? Please get in touch with: 
 
Sarah Johnson 

Head of Publicity 

Network 10 

P: (02) 9650 0824   M: 0415 769 066 

E: sajohnson@networkten.com.au 

 

 


